
                                                                                                                                     
 
Ref. : GR/ADV/2016-2017/ALL/02                                                                         Dated : 01.09.16 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from Gateway Rail. 
 
This is to inform you that Road transport movement of commercial vehicles  may get affected on 2nd 
Sept 2016 on account of ‘Bharat-Bandh’ called by  various Trade Unions demanding hike in minimum 
wages etc. 
 
Though, we will try our best to maintain regular service level but there are possibilities of 
disturbances on road during day time which may result in a few delays in road transportation.  
 
Hence we request you to kindly bear with us for any such delay and plan your containers 
accordingly.  
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 
 
 


